
  

 DAILY BULLETIN  

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         May 19, 2016 

 

Menu 

 

Thursday:  Teriyaki Chicken 

Friday:  Hot Ham and Cheese 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

DEADLINE TO ORDER SCHOOL SUPPLY KITS IS TOMORROW:  Your parents can order the supply 

kits online, they’re delivered to the school, and you can pick the kit up on locker day or the first day of 

school.  It sure eliminates some aggravation of shopping for all of the individual items at stores and 

seems to be a pretty affordable option.   

Order information:  www.shopttkits.com  Our school code is 71751  

 

Pet Contest: If you would like to pick up the photo you submitted of your pet, the stack of pictures is in 

the office. Any photos that are not claimed by tomorrow  will be thrown out.  

Also, Congratulations to "Millie Rose" Katrina Johnson's miniature Juliana piglet on winning the contest! 

 

Library Fines/Lost Books:  Overdue fines should be paid soon.  Report cards will not be issued and 8th 

graders will not be allowed to attend the class trip until these are taken care of.   

 

WCUSD Bus Rider Policy: Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus 

besides your own.  At the junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency 

situations where a parent needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the 

parent stating the reason why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on 

alternate buses for social reasons is not allowed. 

 

Athletics 
 

Track News:  Those students who are done with track, please have your washed uniform AND SWEATS 

turned into the office, in a sack with your name on it by the end of the week. 

 

Boys’ Basketball:  Don’t forget to pick up a high school boys basketball camp form and a McKendree 

camp form in the office if you’re interested!!! 

 

High School Mandatory Fall Sports Meeting:  The Williamsville High School Athletic Department will be 

hosting its mandatory parent/athlete night for all students who will be or are interested in participating in a 

sport for the upcoming fall season. The meeting will take place on Monday, May 23 starting at 6:00 pm in 

main gym at Williamsville High School.  

 

HAVE A GREAT DAY! 
WJHS musical theater students would like to invite you to see "Into the Woods, Jr." this 

weekend at WJHS.  The shows are this Friday at 7:00 PM and Sunday at 2:00 PM.  Tickets are sold 

at the door, and are $5.00 for adults and $3.00 for students.  We hope to see you there! 
 

http://www.shopttkits.com/

